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Since 23rd August 2024, MV SOUNION remains anchored west of Yemen at 70NM. According to the 
last information received by MSCHOA on 28th August 2024 morning, the vessel had a number of fires 
still ongoing on the deck. The MV SOUNION carries 150.000 tons of crude oil. To prevent further 
damage to the vessel and, as a result, to the environment, we call on everyone in the area to avoid the 
location of the vessel, exercise caution and to refrain from any actions that could lead to a 
deterioration of the current situation. 


